
 

November 08, 2010 

Re-registration of feed additives 

 

On November 8, 2010, the deadline for submitting applications for the re-registration of feed additives in the 

European Union according to regulation (EU) 1831/2003 expired. For those feed additives for which an 

application has not been submitted will be withdrawn from the market from November 9, 2010. 

 

Nor-Feed A/S has submitted applications for lemon extract, Nor-Spice® AB and olive leaf extract, which is an 

ingredient in Nor-Guard® OV11 and Nor-Guard® OMV. In addition, our partner Nor-Feed Sud Sarl has applied 

for the re-registration of grape extract, Nor-Grape®, and lemon balm extract, Nor-Balm®. Many other 

companies, including some of our suppliers, have submitted applications for other flavouring compounds, 

which are commonly used by Nor-Feed A/S. This means that our products can remain on the market until 

further notice from the European Food Safety Authorities. 

 

For more information, please contact Jeanne Williams (mailto:j.williams@norfeed.dk ) 
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